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                      Morning Worship Service 
“Now after Jesus was born in Bethlehem of Judea in the 

days of Herod the king, magi from the east arrive in 

Jerusalem, saying, “Where is He who has been born 

King of the Jews?  For we saw His star in the east and 

have come to worship Him” 

Matthew 2:1,2 

 

Celebrate With Praise 

   Prelude – We Three Kings of Orient Are 

   Hymn – I Heard The Bells On Christmas Day 

               

Celebrate The Privilege of Prayer    

   Lottie Moon Video                           

   Prayer, Welcome, Announcements – Rev. Keith Garland 

 

Celebrate through Song 

    Hymn – Hark! The Herald Angels Sing 

    Hymn – O Come, All Ye Faithful 

 

Celebrate Through the Power Of His Word 

     Sermon -- Rev. Keith Garland 

 

 Commitment   

   Hymn - I Surrender All 

  Closing Chorus – Joy To The World 

 

Postlude 
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Church Calendar 

 

 

    Church Calendar 

Sunday, December 27 

11:00 a.m.   Morning Worship 

Wednesday, December 30 

 >>>NO Prayer Meeting   
_____________________________________ 

 

December Birthdays 

Jarett Johnson (28) 

_________________________________________________         

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering for Foreign Missions 

First Baptist Goal . . .  $3,000 

Received to date . . . $2910.00 

_____________________________________________________ 

Thank You 
Dear Members of FBC Lexington: 
     This year has been filled with many celebrations, changes, and 

challenges.  Yet, in the midst of all this we know God is Sovereign 

ordaining our days.  Every day, His desire is for us to trust Him 

and rely upon His sustaining grace. 
     Before this year ends, I wanted to express how much I 

appreciate the opportunity to be part of this fellowship.  Thank 

you for your thoughtfulness and the Christmas gift. 
      As we prepare to enter the new year, my prayer is that each 

one of you will grow deeper in your relationship with our Savior, 

the Lord Jesus Christ.  May He bless you in many ways. 
                        In Christ,   Laura Lee Leathers 
 

 
 
 

    
The arrangement on the Lord’s Supper Table is in 

memory of 
Frank Rogers 

by 
Patsy Rogers, 

Rodney and Melissa Rogers and family and 
Christy and J.J. Prichard and family 



 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

     



 
                          



 

 


